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Good morning,
We recently received the attached notice from the City of St. Paul. Mid-America Real Estate manages
1389 University Ave West in St. Paul on behalf of Krebsbach Properties. As agent for Krebsbach
Properties, we are responding to this notice on behalf of the Landlord. The Landlord objects to the
request to add a Liquor-Outdoor Service Area (Patio) license. Krebsbach Properties believes serving
alcohol outside on a patio will:

Greatly increase noise levels in the neighborhood during the evening hours.
Spread trash throughout the neighborhood, especially during windy conditions.
Increase alcohol related crimes.

Please let us know if you need any additional information.
Thank you,
 
 

Scott Gaylord | Property Manager
Mid-America Real Estate - Minnesota, LLC
5353 Wayzata Boulevard, Suite 650 | Minneapolis, MN 55416
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